

On April 5th, 29 West Virginia coal miners lost their lives in an explosion in the Upper Big Branch Mine.

Massey Energy is holding their Annual Stockholders' meeting in Richmond on May 18th.

We need to send a loud message that Massey must provide their miners with safe working conditions and that:

"Don Blankenship, Pres. & CEO, has got to go!"

Candlelight Vigil
Monday May 17th
8PM @ Massey HQ
4 N 4th St. (4th & East Main St.)
Richmond, VA

March & Rally
Tuesday May 18th
8AM Gather @ Monroe Park
Followed by March & Rally
@ the Jefferson Hotel

"At times like these we are brothers and sisters in the coalfields. We suffer and grieve along with the families. And as we do, we cannot ignore the very troubling realities of what happened in that mine in the days and weeks leading up to the disaster. Nor can we ignore the grim statistics that are associated with Massey and the mines under its control."- Cecil Roberts, UMWA President

